
Cain Crossing – Hurricane Shutters 

Adopted April 22, 2019 
 

In anticipation of an initial request by a Cain Crossing owner, the Board of Directors has pre-

approved hurricane “panels” made of aluminum and/or Lexan.  These are a non-proprietary style 

of hurricane shutters that are available at most local hurricane shutter vendors.  Note that while 

this style of hurricane shutter has been pre-approved, an Architectural Review Board (ARB) 

application must still be completed and submitted for documentation.   

 

All other hurricane style shutters will be reviewed by the ARB on a case by case basis. 

 

Storm shutters, panels and plywood covers must be removed within ten (10) days of named 

storm passing.  Exception can be made and storm shutters may be left on windows if there is 

another named storm approaching within that ten (10) day period.  Storm shutters include all 

shutters and panels purchased from companies as well as regular plywood or pressed wood 

boards. 


